FW: CV Production Services Organizational Announcements

From: Bonner, Kirk D 646

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 2:12 PM

To: CV IT; Edwards, Cedric M (Ced) TL12G; Gonzalez, Maria (CTR) 646
Subject: CV Production Services Organizational Announcements
Importance: High

CV Production Services Organizational Announcements
Robert Keating (contractor 53) :

Robert’s last day will be 5/1/2013.

Robert has taken an opportunity outside of Cigna. During Roberts time with us, he has been involved in developing solutions to track files through their process life cycle, request and configure infrastructure assets,
develop numerous automated solutions for CVLM and CV. He has also provided Powershell classes to the Production Services team. Robert will be missed for his dry wit and his extensive tea collection. His new

opportunity will take him to new heights as he develops solutions for cloud technologies.

Please wish Robert well in his future endeavors.
Maria Gonzalez (contractor s3):

Maria's last day will be 4/26/2013.

Maria was originally brought on to support our Powerstepp / 1CD-10 upgrade activities. It wasn't long before Colleen had her doing dual duty driving both ICD10 Upgrades and Win 7 migration activities. Jumping into two
active projects, hitting the ground running, would be a challenge for anyone. Maria met the challenge and worked with Production Services to move forward with ICD-10 upgrades / testing and to ensure we were
prepared for our Win 7 migration. Maria's take no prisoners attitude ensured that we received the support we needed from the Win 7 project team and were not left to fend for ourselves, Her “achievements” resulted in
reduce impact to those that migrated. THANK YOU MARIA!! 111

Please wish Maria well in her future endeavors.

Gary Ausdahl (contractor Apex):
Gary’'s contract has been extended through 9/27/2013 in support of DCOMM (Win2k — Win2k3 upgrade) activities.
Going back more years than | can remember, Gary supported the CVLM LOB as a Desktop Support resource with CompuCom. Gary soon found an opportunity with EVP as a BA. After completing his BA duties, he was

funded under the Win 7 project to assist in the migration planning and activities. As if that wasn’t enough, he will now begin his transition to the DCOMM project where he will work with ISG and Production Services to
upgrade a number of Win2k servers to Win2k3. Gary will also remain on to support future Win 7 migrations. Gary is evidence that with “maturity” comes versatility. Congratulations Gary!!!

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Kirk D. Bonner

Application Services Manager
CIGNA Voluntary
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